DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220 2UEZ20 8T FTR Fe02.
September 25, 2002 a-a-e\&a-s%)—ﬁéfamzz

RECEIVED 0CT 0 2 2002
RE: 02-09-66
Archive File #20020517TRE001

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

Your September 4, 2002, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request was received in this
office.

Every effort will be made in Departmental Offices to respond by the statutory deadline.

Further inquiries concerning your requests should make reference to the identification
number at the top of this letter and should be directed to:

FOIA/PA Request
Disclosure Services, DO
Department of the Treasury
Washington, DC 20220

Sincerely yours,

s Wi

.Alana Johnson
Chief, Disclosure Services

Mr. William Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive
Gelman Library - Suite 701
2130 H Street, NW
Washington, DC 20037




